
 

 

 

 

 

Fulwood Road, Sheffield, S10 3QA Tel: 0114 2302461 Email: enquiries@nethergreen-jun.sheffield.sch.uk 

www.nethergreen-jun.sheffield.sch.uk  

Newsletter 
Summer Term 

Issue 36 
30th June 2023 

ASSEMBLIES THIS WEEK 
 

Our ‘Pupils of the Week’ were celebrated and praised on 
Monday, in our Celebration Assembly. 
 

On Tuesday our assembly was 
all about Eid. 
 

We hope that all our 
families, who celebrated Eid, 
had a wonderful time with 
their families and friends. 

  UPCOMING CALENDAR DATES   

JULY 

4th - Y2 New Family Evening 6.00pm at NGJS 

5th - Y5 visit to Eyam 

6th - Tapton Transition Day 

6th - King Edward Transition Day  

7th - Y3 Halle Orchestra Trip 

7th - PTA walk to Forge Dam, 9.00am 

7th - Annual reports home 

10th - Y2s visit school/meet new class teachers 

11th - Y6 Enterprise Market 2.15pm - 4.15pm 

12th - Parents’/carers’ evening to discuss 
reports, if required, 3.45pm - 6.00pm 

13th - Y3 - Y5 Transition Day in school 

14th - Y3 River Walk Trip 

14th - U9 Football Festival 8.45am - 12noon 

18th - Y6 Leavers’ Shows, 2.00pm & 6.00pm 

19th - IR to Forge Dam 

20th - Y6 Leavers’ Party 

21st - School closes to pupils at 3.35pm 

SEPTEMBER 

4th - INSET DAY - school closed to pupils 

5th - School reopens to pupils 

13th - Individual school photographs 

PE KIT  

Please could we remind parents and 
carers that all children are required 
to wear a full PE kit for their PE 
lessons. The PE kit consists of:  

• NGJS T-shirt 

• Black shorts or black joggers with no logo 

• Black plimsolls with non-marking soles for indoor 
use/trainers for outdoors 

PE T-shirts can be bought from the school office at a 
cost of £5.00. There are sizes: 7-8 years, 9-11 years, 12-
13 years and 14-15 years.  

Children should always have their PE kit in school. Long 
hair must be tied back and any jewellery/watches 
(including Fitbits) removed.  

WEEKLY NGJS HISTORY FACT 

On 11th November 1918, at 11am, the war ended. The school assembled outside the Parish Church, sang, 
saluted the Flag, cheered and then entered the church for a short service of thanksgiving by the vicar. 

PTA EVENTS 
 

The PTA are inviting families to join them for a walk. It 
will depart from school and go through the woods to 
Forge Dam and back, on Friday 7th July.  We will meet at 
the main school gates at 9am.  We realise that this is a 
strike day so parents are welcome to bring children along 
- the more the merrier! We look forward to seeing lots 
of you then. 
 

Also, the PTA Committee are meeting in the Rising Sun 
at 7.45pm on Tuesday 4th July.  Anyone interested is 
welcome to come along and see how they might be able to 
get involved. 

Y4 PUPILS FUNDRAISING SUCCESS 

Well done to a group of our Y4 children: 
Florence, Lara, Penny, Amy and Iris, who walked 
10km at Chatsworth last Sunday. They raised 
over £400 for the Children's Hospital Charity. 
        Well done team!  
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